
Unauthorized Use of Texarkana ISD Branding on Third Party Website

TISD Communications and Information Technology was notified of the use of the TISD name,
image, and likeness being used on a third party website which also housed inappropriate
content. TISD legal counsel has notified the District of its action to identify the owner(s) of this
third party website and serve a cease and desist letter to them.

Please note that the official TISD website is www.txkisd.net.

Posted...07.23.2022

The third party website and URL account with the unauthorized use of the Texarkana ISD name,
image and likeness has been suspended indefinitely. Updated...08.05.2022

http://www.txkisd.net

